
THE WOODSON WARRIORS SCHOLARSHIP AWARD EVENT 
MAY 7th, 2022 at ECKERD COLLEGE

ASALH MEMBERS and FRIENDS: 
WE WERE RECOGNIZED FOR OUR CONTRIBUTION OF 

$12,700.00 TO THE WOODSON WARRIORS SCHOLARSHIPS. 
THANK YOU FOR PURCHASING FOUR TABLES AT THE NIKOLE 

HANNAH-JONES FUND RAISING EVENT.  THE AWARD 
CEREMONY WAS WONDERFUL AND MOVING. OTHER DONORS  

WERE ALSO PRESENT.


